
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   January  17th   2016 

 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the following souls: 

Susan Ann O’Leary, John Cashman, Imelda O’Sullivan, Gerald Mullins, 
David (Carrotts) Horgan, Bridget & Thomas Roche, Nellie Quirke,  
Harry & Margaret Walsh, Dan & Ellen O’Connell, Lillian Kelly, 
 

May They Rest in Peace 
 

St. Mary’s High School, 
Midleton  

 “A SPOONFUL OF 
SUGAR” 

Commencing February 
7th, also on 9th, 10th  & 
11th. Tickets on sale 
shortly. 

We welcome the new member of our Parish Community: 
Molly Anne O’Mahony 

Who was recently Baptised. 

Hospital Masses. 

Masses will resume in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel on 
Monday, 18th January 2016. 

Mass for Children Preparing for First Confession & 
First Holy Communion 

The next celebration for parents/guardians and children 
preparing for First Confession and First Holy Communion, 
from St. Bridget’s, C.B.S. Primary, Gaelscoil, St. John The 
Baptist and Educate Together is on Saturday next, January 
23rd at 7.30pm. in Holy Rosary Church.  
The Ballintotis celebration is on Sunday, January 24th at 
10.00am.  

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity – January 18th – 25th. 
This is a time when Christians throughout the world pray 
together, asking Our Lord and Master Jesus Christ to undo 
what has divided us. There will be an Ecumenical Service in 
The Church of Saint John The Baptist on Sunday, January 24th 
at 4.00pm.  We ask people to make a special effort to be 
present. 
 

Spring Stations 
As Lent is approaching (Ash 
Wednesday is February 10th) 
Those willing to host the Spring 
Stations might contact the priest of 
their area. 

Cork Scripture Week 
Module 3 of the Diocesan Bible Study Certificate will begin on 
Monday, February 1st, in SCALA (opposite Blackrock Castle) and 
will run for six nights. This module will be an introduction to the 
Gospels and will be presented by Fr. Ben Hegarty OP, Marian 
Mortell  & Fr. John Newman. There will also be a Saturday 
workshop on The Year of Mercy with Dr. Jessie Rogers on April 16th. 
There are a limited number of places available on the module. 
Cost €50.00  For information and booking: contact Cork Scripture 
Group at corkscripturegroup@gmail.com or 021-4295144 (Marian or 
Phil). 

Year of Mercy Diocesan Reflection Day 
Bishop William Crean invites you to be part of an afternoon of reflection 
on the theme of “Merciful like the Father: Living the Year of Mercy.” 
It will be led by Dr. Edward Sri, an internationally - known Catholic 
speaker and author.  
Date: Sunday 7th February 2016 
Time: 3.00pm –6.30pm 
Venue: Clayton Hotel Conference Centre, Silver Springs, Tivoli, Cork City 
For more information: Email:cloynenewevangelisation@gmail.com 
Tel:086-2420240 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


